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Commercial/Industrial water consumers
should have received a call from SLC to
schedule an appointment for water meter
replacement; residential replacements will
begin soon
In the coming weeks, Gerber Construction
will be replacing lead service lines
Point Broadband is currently installing fiber
optic cables throughout the City
Residents can report ordinance violations
on our website: www.evart.org

Council meetings will be held on the first and third
Mondays of each month unless Monday falls on a
holiday. Meetings will begin at 8:00 pm with a pre-
council work session starting at 7:30 pm.  All
meetings are open to the public, including the
work session:

June 7th, 2021     June 21st, 2021
July 6th, 2021     July 19th, 2021

The City of Evart will be holding our annual City
Wide Clean Up on Saturday, June 26th, and
Sunday, June 27th between the hours of 9:00 am
and 5:00 pm. There will be dumpsters available at
the Waste Water Treatment Plant located at 611
W. Tenth Street. Proof of residency will be
required -  this can be a water bill, tax bill, or
driver's license.  Please note, the following
materials will NOT be accepted: yard waste,
construction materials, demolition debris,
concrete, liquids, paints, pesticides, chemicals,
and tires.  Visit www.evart.org for updates.
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Upcoming Council Meetings

City Wide Clean Up June 26th and June 27th!

Important Information 

Can you help with the City Clean up?
Can you help your fellow residents with cleaning up
our City? The City is seeking volunteers with trucks
who could transport materials for our seniors or
residents who cannot transport it themselves. If so,
please call City Hall to let us know of your
availability! If you would like to participate in the
Clean Up but cannot transport materials on your
own, let us know by calling (231) 734-2181.

City of Evart    5814 100th Ave. Evart, MI 49631    (231) 734-2181    Mon - Thurs 7AM - 5PM 
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Trash Reminder
All household trash needs to be secured in bags
and placed in the City provided blue bin. It is
encouraged the bins are placed to the curb
Tuesday night to ensure Wednesday pick up. 
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Solar lights are not permitted due to the 

Any wooded crosses or wired decorations MUST 

Toys, stuffed animals, statues, personal items, 

Summer gives us many great opportunities to 
honor the loved ones in our lives who have passed.
Many of us like to do so by cleaning up gravesites 
and placing flowers or monuments on them. When 
doing so, please consider the following guidelines: 

      "Glowing Tombstones" and will be removed;

      be contained within an urn and all urns must be 
      located near the headstone;

       and fencing are not allowed.
In part, these guidelines are in place to allow City 
staff to maintain the grounds and walkways without endangering the equipment. If you have any
questions regarding these regulations, please contact City Hall at (231) 734-2181
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Splash Pad is Open!

The City would like to extend a heartfelt
"Thank you !!" to Mark Prosser and the Ferris
Welding program for our new and awesome
custom-designed bike rack! This will likely be
installed near the corner of US10 and Main St.
We are seeking someone to powder coat it.
Contact City Hall if qualified and interested:
(231) 734-2181

Forest Hill Cemetery: Reminders

@ CityEvart@ CityofEvart @ CityofEvart

Sidewalk Inventory

Custom Bike Rack

Garden Club!

If you see a couple of people around town staring at a sidewalk then staring at their phones while
referring to a clipboard, they are City employees working on a city-wide sidewalk inventory. City
Council has made sidewalk improvements a priority and the first step is gathering information on
the location and condition of all city sidewalks. We will be assessing the sidewalks periodically as
the weather allows for the next few weeks. 

The amazing Evart Garden Club spent a day
cleaning up Guyton Park in honor of our vets
and has begun to plant the Library bed along
US-10, which will beautify the view of passersby
as they drive through our quaint little town. To
the Garden Club, we at City Hall say "Thank
You!" We appreciate all you do!

The City has officially opened the Splash Pad for
the 2021 season. It will be open from 11:00am to
8:00pm each day. Please be respectful and clean
up any trash - there is a trash can conveniently
just outside of the gate. Do not allow kids to play
on the fence.  Pets are not allowed within the
enclosure. Be safe and have fun!


